
Champions for Change 

Children’s Services 

County Hall 

Topsham Road 

Exeter 

EX2 4QD 

 

Dear young people, parents, carers and professionals, 

 

Hi!  Please find attached the new Champions for Change Lockdown Pack, aimed at raising 

awareness of the work we are doing to make sure the voices of children and young people 

with SEND are heard when Devon County Council are developing their support. 

 

In the pack you will find activity ideas, contact links for groups providing support, and the 

opportunity for young people to make sure Devon County Council is listening to their views 

in all decisions that affect them.   

 

We would love to see young people’s work, to hear their thoughts and experiences of 

lockdown, and to build a network of feedback and collaboration with young people, so that 

their views can continue to be heard, permanently. 

 

Please be aware that if you send us anything you are giving DCC consent to use it, both 

internally and externally on social media (with all names and identifying information 

removed).  This is a fantastic opportunity to speak up for all young people with SEND, and 

anything sent to us will be incredibly valuable in informing future DCC SEND provision. 

 

Have fun, and we look forward to hearing your views! 

 

The Champions for Change Team 

 

educate.sendlocaloffer-mailbox@devon.gov.uk 
 


